
 
President Katy Moss 
 
Secretary Peter Rooney 
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Admin Assistant Georgina Nicol – secretary@ireng.org 

 

Dear Member 

Vote confirming changes to Institute Rules 

The Council have been discussing an update to the rules, which have been in place since 2007. 

 

The current and proposed rules are listed side by side in the most recent Journal for comparison 

(July 21) and on the IRE Website www.irengineers.co.uk see link   

 

There will be an EGM on 15/9/21 to vote to adopt the new version.   

 

This meeting will be held via Zoom and all members are invited to attend.   

 

Your proxy vote can be placed with our Admin Assistant Georgina Nicol, to be cast on the day as 

instructed.  Your proxy vote can be made below, and this letter returned to her for compilation.  

Digital signatures will be accepted. 

 

Name & Signature: 

 

 

 

I confirm that I am a financial member for the 2021 year 

I will not be attending the EGM, and wish to record my views as below: 

I agree with the changes and vote for acceptance. 

OR 

I do not agree with the changes, and vote against acceptance 

        Please delete the line above which does not apply to your view. 

 

mailto:secretary@ireng.org
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